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RAMAPO HIGH SCHOOL                    INDIAN HILLS HIGH SCHOOL  
(201) 891-1500 Ext. 2240                    (201) 337-0100 Ext.  3344 

 
 

November 20, 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

The Ramapo Indian Hills Regional High School District Special Education Parents’ Advisory 
Group (SEPAG) is an opportunity for parents to provide feedback to the district on concerns and 
issues regarding students with disabilities.  Throughout the school year meetings for your child’s 
Individualized Education Program (IEP) are scheduled by the Supervisor of Special Services and the 
Child Study Team to discuss your child’s progress. 
 

These SEPAG meetings provide an opportunity for parent input to the district on issues 
concerning students with disabilities.  Additionally, the Child Study Team makes presentations to 
parents or invites a guest speaker on topics related to special education.  
 
The meeting details are listed below: 

 
DATE:  December 13, 2018 
TIME:       10:30am 
Location:  Ramapo Indian Hills Board of Education Conference Room, 131 Yawpo Avenue, 

Oakland, NJ 
SPEAKER:  Celine Fortin from Arc of New Jersey 
Topic:      Transition Planning 
 
DATE:       February 14, 2019 
TIME:       11:00am 
Location:   Ramapo High School, Administrative Conference Room, 331 George Street, Franklin 

Lakes, NJ 
SPEAKERS: Denise Colaneri, CST Supervisor Ramapo High School, Linda Bergrin, CST Supervisor 

Indian Hills High School, and Michael Marano, District Director of Student Personnel 
 
DATE:        April 2019 TBD (additional details will be sent out once date/time are confirmed) 

*A representative from Ramapo College will present information regarding transition 
after high school and into college. 

 
If you would like to attend any of these meetings, please RSVP one week prior to event 
date, by emailing Lisa at lblackowski@rih.org.  
 

Please do not hestitate to contact me at (201) 416-8100 ext 3827 if you have any questions 
or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Michael Marano 
District Director of Student Personnel Services 


